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HELP US  
SPREAD THE WORD!

Please feel free to use the 
"forward to a friend" feature 
of this newsletter to help us 
spread the word about how 
the Fairfield County 
Foundation is building a 
legacy for our community.

SCHOLARSHIP
INFORMATION

2013-2014 scholarship 
applications will be 
available by November 
1, 2012.
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A Message From the Director 
Dear Friends of the Foundation,

School is back in session, the leaves are beginning to change and the 
Fairfield County Fair is just around the corner. With fall in full swing 
here, I cannot help but reflect on how fortunate we are to live in such a 
beautiful community. 

While we may face challenges from time to time, I know that every 
person reading this newsletter works to make Fairfield County prosper 
and thrive, whether its through volunteering your time, your treasure, 
your talent, or all three. So, as the weather turns colder and individuals
and nonprofits who are struggling look to us to help them find 
resources, I encourage all of us to reflect on how we can continue to 
serve in the generous spirit of philanthropy to ensure that each member 
of our community has his or her basic needs met. 

One such need is healthcare, and below you will see the grants that the 
Foundation recently awarded in this critical area to various 
organizations in our community. 

Thank you for all you do, 

Amy Eyman
Executive Director 

Foundation Provides Education Grant 
to FairHoPe Hospice & Palliative Care
The Foundation recently provided FairHoPe Hospice and Palliative Care 
Inc. with an education grant from the Pickering Family Fund. The funding 
will be used to purchase Hospice Care Continuing Education training 
DVDs.
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Fairfield County Foundation

162 East Main Street · PO Box 
159 · Lancaster, Ohio 43130

Phone 740.654.8451

Fax 740.654.3971  

Fairfield County Foundation FairHoPe Hospice & Palliative Care, Inc. Chief Executive Officer, Denise 
A. Bauer, accepts a check for $1,800.00 from Amy Eyman, Executive

Director of the Fairfield County Foundation.

Foundation Announces Health Fund 
Grant Recipients
The Fairfield County Foundation provided $35,772 in health fund grants 
to eleven organizations throughout Fairfield County. Below is a complete
list of each grant and the resulting community benefit: 

Twig 2
Purchase of treatment chairs for oncology department

Twig 14
Support for the maternity department renovation 

Fairfield Medical Center
Community Healthfest 

Twig 7
Wall treatments, kneeler and carpeting for chapel

Lancaster Fire Department
Replace LP12 Heart Monitor with LP15 Heart Monitor

Lancaster City Schools
Purchase of AED machines and wall storage cabinets for public areas for 
Lancaster City School buildings and grounds

Twig 12
Purchase of TVs for semi-private rooms on third and fourth floors

Twig 6
Assist with purchase of non-magnetic, iron-free wheelchair and gurney 
for MRI suite

Twig 17
Purchase of an exhaled nitric oxide monitor for asthma management 
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Twig 13
Purchase of MRI-compatible vent

Twig 16
For renovations and keyless entry at Hospitality House  

Building a Legacy: One Project at a
Time
Grants provided by the Fairfield County Foundation continue to 
touch every corner of our community, helping organizations accomplish
their goals. This month, we are featuring the Mollee J. Seifert Memorial
Scholarship.

This scholarship was established in loving memory of Mollee J. Seifert in 
2001. Mollee graduated from William V. Fisher Catholic High School in 
1993 and Ohio State School of Cosmetology in 1995.

She was tragically killed in an automobile accident on January 2, 2000; 
she was 25 years old. 

Mollee's parents, family and friends decided they would like her memory 
to live on by awarding memorial scholarships each year to graduating 
seniors from Fisher Catholic, Lancaster, Fairfield Union or Sheridan high 
schools. We know this would please Mollee to see other young people
achieve their dreams.
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